
Dear Sir/Madam, I would like to add my voice to the residents of Church Point and environs who are very concerned 
about the ongoing push by the Pasadena owners to extend there footprint in Thomas Stephens Reserve. The council 
are aware of the many problems already existing ie. parking, noise, congestion, illegal drinking etc. Yet, the owner 
wants to compound this! Horrific for the residents who already have enough to contend with. Please support us and 
not a commercial enterprise. This is a beautiful area that has been shared for a very long time that is in danger of 
excluding the people who live here! 
Thank you, Carole Cooper.
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